Lou O. Saephan

Superintendent

Joe Ramirez Business Manager



Board of Trustees

Amanda Medina Fabiola Guerrero Diana Oceguera-Martinez Miguel Guillen Rick Luna

"Empowering Every Student to Achieve Academic Success Now and In The Future"

MEMORANDUM

To: Woodville Community Members

From: Woodville Union School District

Date: August 20, 2019

Subject: Beware: Scam and Publishing Companies to Avoid

This letter is to inform the public in Woodville. There have been numerous reports of an individual out in the community soliciting customers for the sale of their products under promotion Woodville Union School District and school staff. The district and its staff *does not* support or sponsors any publishing companies for the sale of their products (Books). This is a sales scam, please beware of this individual.

Sincerely,

Lou Saephan

Lou Saephan Superintendent